Dear parent / legal guardian

The oral health improvement team will be visiting your child's nursery/school to apply fluoride varnish on 09/12/2025

If you have not previously provided your consent, please complete the attached e-form by clicking on the link below. Please complete the form within 7 days of receipt.

If you have previously provided your consent, your child is due their next fluoride varnish application. You only need to contact us if your child's medical history has changed, or if you do not want your child to have fluoride varnish in school.

https://forms.office.com/e/Cpi0ufLKEU - electronic consent form

Please note:

- We can only enrol children onto the programme if aged over 3 years at the time of application.
- · We only recruit new children onto the programme in Nursery or Reception class.
- We will only be seeing year 1 children if they have previously enrolled onto the programme in Nursery or Reception.

Please also refer to the frequently asked questions link below.

If you need to make us aware of any changes or require any further information, please contact the Oral Health Improvement Team on:

Telephone: 01274 259084 / 01274 259085

Email: ohp@bdct.nhs.uk

Please do not leave messages for the oral health team at your child's school.

Oral Health Improvement - Bradford District Care NHS Foundation Trust – 'please scroll down to the Fluoride Varnish Programme tab for 'Frequently Asked Questions'